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The Harmony Gardens were 

buzzing on Wednesday and 

Thursday evenings with the 

sounds of Shakespeare and 

Poetry as Oakfield  

presented ‘Much Ado  

About Nothing’. The first 

half saw the Performance 

Poets set the scene with 

poems that were in turns 

hilarious, thought-

provoking and powerful—

brought to life by their 

amazing physical and vocal 

talents. 

This was followed by the play itself, 

brilliantly brought to life by Oakfield’s 

Shakespeare Club. 

Audience members were “utterly  

impressed” with their performance 

and all involved should be super-

proud of their achievement. 

The teamwork from every member of 

the cast and crew was outstanding! 

Mrs Pinches 



Congratulations to  Mrs Manville 

who has been promoted to Lead 

Teaching Assistant 

Congratulations to  Nathan Granville, 6C,  who 

won Gold last weekend at the South West Tae 

Kwon Do Championship held at  

Weston-super-Mare. Nathan competed in the 

tag team sparring category.  

 Well done Nathan!!   

THANK YOU TO BRUNO’S PARENTS WHO DONATED THIS 

WONDERFUL CAKE AS A THANK YOU TO ALL OF THE 

STAFF!  WE REALLY APPRECIATED IT !!! 

 



We would like to celebrate the achievements of 5 of our Year 8 pupils in 
the Mini Police project.  Since September Toni Brooks, Sophie Thatcher,  

Eric Downes, Jacob Watkins and Ewan Goode have been working as  
mentors with pupils from  Critchill School and 2 PCSOs.   

The pupils have supported their peers in Critchill with community  
projects and  understanding the role of the police in the community.  The 
PCSO’s commented on how well the pupils represented themselves and 
Oakfield Academy.  That they were mature, articulate and an enormous 

support throughout the project.   
The pupils have developed new skills and have been an incredible support 

to both the police and Critchill. 
A huge thank you to Mrs Foulger who  
has been a great help with the project. 



 

 

 

 

APPRENTICE TEACHING ASSISTANT LEVEL 3 

For a full job description and application 

form, please click  on the following link:- 

https://www.eteach.com/job/apprentice-
teaching-assistant-level-3-1257196 

 

 

 

 

TEACHING ASSISTANT 

For a full job description and application 

form, please click on the following link:- 

https://www.eteach.com/job/teaching-
assistant-1257199 

https://www.eteach.com/job/apprentice-teaching-assistant-level-3-1257196
https://www.eteach.com/job/apprentice-teaching-assistant-level-3-1257196
https://www.eteach.com/job/teaching-assistant-1257199
https://www.eteach.com/job/teaching-assistant-1257199


 

 

 

 

21 Jul  Yr 8 Leavers Trip—Thorpe Park 

22 Jul  Last day of Term 6—FINISH 2PM 

25 & 26 Jul INSET days 

   Summer Holidays 

1 & 2 Sep  INSET 

5 Sep  Term 1, Pupils return 

7 Sep  Year 5 School Photographs 

21 Oct  INSET 

w/c 24 Oct Half Term Holidays 

 

 

Please be aware that the on-line shop for 

ordering uniform will not be operating 

during the Summer Holidays.  The office 

will be open from 9am—3pm on  

Monday 25th July  

and Friday 2nd September  

to sell uniform when items can be pur-

chased with cash or cheque.   

However, we cannot always  

guarantee that all items will be available 

in all sizes, so we strongly recommend 

that you purchase well before the end of 

term. 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Friday  

22nd July 2022 

the academy closes 

for the Summer at 

2pm. 

 

 

We currently have an  enormous 

amount of lost property that is  

un-named.  If your child is  

missing any items, please ask them 

to visit  Reprographics to reclaim it.  

Parents are welcome to look at the 

lost property after school  

between 3-4pm up until Thursday 

21st July.   

They can also come in on  

Monday 25th July  

between 9am and 3pm. 

Unclaimed items will be  

redistributed  

after this time. 

Thank you. 

 

 Kindly ensure all 

outstanding  

library books are 

returned before 

the end of term. 


